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Dutfield and
Suthersanen on

Global Intellectual
Property Law
Marquis Publishing
The book
publishing industry
is going through a
period of profound
and turbulent
change brought

about in part by the
digital revolution.
What is the role of
the book in an age
preoccupied with
computers and the
internet? How has
the book publishing
industry been
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transformed by the
economic and
technological
upheavals of recent
years, and how is it
likely to change in
the future? This is
the first major study
of the book
publishing industry
in Britain and the
United States for
more than two
decades. Thompson
focuses on academic
and higher
education
publishing and
analyses the
evolution of these
sectors from 1980 to
the present. He
shows that each
sector is
characterized by its
own distinctive
‘logic’ or
dynamic of change,
and that by
reconstructing this

logic we can
understand the
problems, challenges
and opportunities
faced by publishing
firms today. He also
shows that the
digital revolution
has had, and
continues to have, a
profound impact on
the book publishing
business, although
the real impact of
this revolution has
little to do with the
ebook scenarios
imagined by many
commentators.
Books in the Digital
Age will become a
standard work on
the publishing
industry at the
beginning of the
21st century. It will
be of great interest
to students taking
courses in the
sociology of culture,

media and cultural
studies, and
publishing. It will
also be of great
value to
professionals in the
publishing industry,
educators and policy
makers, and to
anyone interested in
books and their
future.
HSK 4 Chinese
Vocabulary Book
(1000 Words)
Version 2021
?????? 2021 ?
Business
International Social
Academy
The worldwide
book market
generates almost
$90 billion
annually, and more
than half of those
sales are made in
non-bookstore
outlets such as
discount stores,
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airport shops, gift
stores,
supermarkets, and
warehouse clubs.
How to Make Real
Money Selling
Books provides a
proven strategy for
selling books to
these enterprises.
You will learn about
developing a
product strategy,
conducting test
marketing,
contacting
prospective buyers,
promoting your
product, selling to
niche markets, and
much, much more.
The Publishers
Weekly
Routledge
This book is
going to show
you step by
step how we
made $7,59,000
in 9 months on
Etsy starting

with no money
needed at all.
No Etsy ads,
SEO, Shopify,
or the other
complicated
platforms
needed for
this. You'll do
this easily by
staying at home
if you are a
home mom or a
dad that is
looking to make
some extra side
money or a
teenager how is
looking to make
money online. I
know it'd seem
hard to build
an Etsy
business from
scratch but if
you follow the
steps mentioned
in this book,
you can do it
very easily.

Graphic Artists
Guild Handbook,

16th Edition Press
of the Camp Pope
Bookshop
Offering a
refreshingly critical
perspective, this
text presents a
balanced & concise
account of the
challenges &
opportunities of
international
business. Extensive
use of international
case examples,
demonstrating
both good & bad
practice, provides
students with a
realistic depiction
of international
business.
Needs Selling
Solutions MIT
Press
Covers new
media
opportunities
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and targeted at
both self-
published and tra
ditionally-
published
authors. All
authors want to
sell as many
copies of their
books as
possible. They
also want to
raise their literary
profile as high as
possible. There
are more new
routes to
publication and
also for sales
and marketing
than ever before.
But where does
the author start
in such a
competitive
market? This
book sets out
clearly the

promotional tools
available and
advises which
paths are likely
to sell the
highest number
of copies and
which will help to
establish the
writer's name as
a published
author. It takes
careful planning
and know-how,
but there is
nobody better to
promote a book
than its author.
The opportunities
are out there and
this guide will
provide the
information
required for an
author to
maximise their
chance of
success.

Booking in Iowa
Elsevier Health
Sciences
Transform your
students into
smart, savvy
media
consumers. A
book that
students find fun
to read and
instructors
consider
educationally
valuable, Mass
Communication:
Living in a Media
World provides
the media literacy
principles and
critical thinking
skills that
students need to
become self-
aware media
consumers.
Known for his
storytelling
approach,
bestselling author
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Ralph E. Hanson
uses examples
drawn from
everyday life to
explain the many
dimensions of
mass media that
operate in our
society. This
newly revised
Seventh Edition is
packed with
contemporary
examples and
compelling stories
that illustrate the
latest
developments and
recent events that
are changing the
face of media
today.
Sell & Market
Your Book
Atlantic
Publishing
Company
International
Entrepreneurshi

p in the Arts
focuses on
teaching
students, artists,
and arts
managers
specific
strategies for
expanding
creative ventures
that are already
successful
domestically to
an international
audience.
Varbanova’s
accessible
writing outlines a
systematic
theoretical
framework that
guides the
reader from
generating an
innovative idea
and starting up
an international
arts enterprise to

its sustainable
international
growth. Applying
concepts,
models, and
tools from
international
entrepreneurship
theory and
practice,
Varbanova
analyzes how
these function
within the unique
setting of the arts
and culture
sector. The book
covers: Domestic
inception of an
arts enterprise,
followed by
international
expansion
Starting up an
international arts
venture in the
early stages of
its inception
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Presenting an
arts activity or
project in a
foreign country
or region
Financing a
startup venture
with international
resources
Implementing
diverse models
of international
partnership
Starting up an
arts venture that
is run by a
multinational
team Creating an
art product with
international
dimension The
book’s 23 case
studies and 54
short examples
feature
disciplines from
fine arts and
photography to

music, theatre,
and
contemporary
dance, and cover
ventures in over
20 countries to
provide students
with practical
insight into the
issues and
challenges facing
real arts
organizations.
Aimed at
students
interested in the
business aspects
of arts and
cultural ventures,
it will also be of
use to
practitioners
looking at ways
to
internationalize
their own
enterprises.
Proceedings of

2nd International
Conference on
Artificial
Intelligence,
Robotics, and
Communication
Thomas Kaye
The industry
bible for
communication
design and
illustration
professionals,
with updated
information,
listings, and
pricing
guidelines.
Graphic Artists
Guild Handbook
is the industry
bible for
communication
design and
illustration
professionals. A
comprehensive
reference guide,
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the Handbook
helps graphic
artists navigate
the world of
pricing, collecting
payment, and
protecting their
creative work,
with essential
advice for
growing a
freelance
business to
create a
sustainable and
rewarding
livelihood. This
sixteenth edition
provides
excellent, up-to-
date guidance,
incorporating
new information,
listings, and
pricing
guidelines. It
offers graphic
artists practical

tips on how to
negotiate the
best deals, price
their services
accurately, and
create contracts
that protect their
rights. Sample
contracts and
other documents
are included. For
the sixteenth
edition, the
content has been
reorganized,
topics have been
expanded, and
new chapters
have been added
to create a
resource that is
more relevant to
how graphic
artists work
today. Features
include: More in-
depth information
for the self-

employed on how
to price work to
make a
sustainable living
and plan for
times of
economic
uncertainty. A
new chapter on
using skills and
talents to
maximize income
with multiple
revenue streams
—workshops,
videos, niche
markets, passion
projects, selling
art, and much
more. Current
U.S. salary
information and
freelance rates
by discipline.
Pricing
guidelines for
buyers and
sellers. Up-to-
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date copyright
registration
information.
Model contracts
and forms to
adapt to your
specific needs.
Interviews with
eleven self-
employed
graphic artists
who have
created
successful
careers,using
many of the
practices found
in this Handbook.
Anatomy and
Physiology
Adapted
International
Edition E-Book
Flat World
Knowledge
With the Internet
growing at a
phenomenal

rate, and E-
commerce
quickly becoming
the norm, now is
the time to take
your dream of
becoming a
bookseller to the
online world.
This book will
teach you, step
by step,
everything you
need to know to
succeed. You''ll
learn where to
buy your books,
how to clean and
care for them,
what software is
available for your
online business,
how and where
to market your
books, and how
to develop long
term
relationships with

your customers.
Start living your
dream by putting
the advice in this
book into action
in your life!
How to Make Real
Money Selling
Books Plunkett
Research, Ltd.
Anyone with
access to a
broadband
connection can
make money
online. Unlike
'bricks and mortar'
businesses, the
online world has
low entry costs; all
you need to know
is what to do. A
Quick Start Guide
to Online Selling
has all the secrets
of success. It
explains what the
best selling things
online are, how to
find your niche and
how to get going.
This easy to follow
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guide also teaches
you the practical
aspects, such as,
how to set up an
online shop, how to
organize PayPal,
search engine
optimization, pay-
per-click
advertising,
distance selling and
online trading,
fulfilling customer
orders and planning
for e-commerce.
Also with essential
legal requirements
and case studies
including how to sell
on i-tunes and
Amazon, as well as
pitfalls to avoid, this
Quick Start Guide is
ideal for anyone
who wants to make
money online. From
people with
something to sell to
entrepreneurs and
small business, this
book provides the
vital practical and
sales related

information you
need to succeed.
Mass
Communication
Trafford Publishing
Launch! Advertising
and Promotion is
written for
advertising and
promotion courses
taught to students
in the business
school and
journalism & mass
communication
students. This
textbook is the first
of its kind to teach
advertising
concepts by
reverse
engineering a real
advertising
campaign from
beginning to end. In
April 2007, SS+K,
an innovative New
York City
communications
agency, launched
the first ever
branding campaign
for msnbc.com with

the tag "A Fuller
Spectrum of News."
Launch! follows that
campaign from
initial agency pitch
through roll-out of
print and media
assets to post-
campaign analysis.
Throughout, it
exposes readers to
the theory and
concepts of
advertising and
promotion, and the
personalities and
decisions that drove
this campaign. The
book takes a rare
look "behind the
curtain" - even
letting you see
some of the paths
not chosen by the
agency and client.
Students get a
realistic sense of
how theory plays
out in practice, and
get a flavor for the
exciting field of
advertising and
promotion. And,
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they consistently
learn the
perspectives of both
the advertising
agency (where
many journalism
and
communications
students will work)
and the client
(where many
marketing majors
will work). This is a
unique book, with a
unique perspective,
by a unique author
team, and you won't
find this kind of
insight in any other
text on the market.
We think you're
going to love it! This
textbook has been
used in classes at:
Ball State
University, Emerson
College, Florida
Institute of
Technology, Grand
Valley State
University, Johnson
County Community
College,

Manchester
Business School,
McLennan
Community College,
Michigan State
University, North
Hennepin
Community College,
Pierce College,
Rochester Institute
of Technology,
Saint Louis
University, Salem
State College,
South Dakota State
University, Texas
State University,
Texas Tech
University,
University of New
Hampshire,
University of North
Carolina, University
of Notre Dame,
University of South
Florida, Virginia
Tech, Western
Kentucky
University.
How to Go to
College on a
Shoe String

SAGE
Publications
Whether you are
thinking about
publishing your
own book, or
your book is
already in print,
this practical
step-by-step
guide tells you
how to lead a
successful
marketing
campaign to
raise your profile
as a published
author and sell
more copies of
your book. Every
author wants to
do his or her part
to help their
book reach its
intended market.
This book gives
you the
knowledge to do
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so. The
marketing
activities
explained in this
book are set out
in sequential
order from pre-
publication
through to post-
publication over
a three-year
period. This book
tells you
everything you
need to know to
make your book
the commercial
success that it
deserves.
Plunkett's E-
Commerce &
Internet
Business
Almanac 2008: E-
Commerce &
Internet
Business
Industry Market
Research,

Statistics, Trends
& Leading
Companie Oxford
University Press
Once again in
2006 the cost to
attend college
was double the
inflation rate,
according to the
report "Trends in
College Pricing
2006". The
average rate of
tuition at four-year
private colleges
was about
$21,235; four-
year public
universities
average $5,491.
Tuition costs, of
course, are just
the beginning now
add room and
board, the cost of
attending a
private college is
$29,026 per year
on average, and

$12,127 at four-
year public
universities. Take
a look at IVY
league universities
such as Princeton
and the total fees
will climb to nearly
$37,000. An 8%
college inflation
rate means that
the cost of college
doubles every
nine years. For a
baby born today,
this means that
college costs will
be more than
three times current
rates when the
child is ready for
college. The
average debt for
graduating college
seniors who
borrow to finance
their
undergraduate
degree is just
under $20,000.
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But there is good
news. There is
more financial aid
available than
ever before over
$134 billion. And,
despite all of these
college cost
increases, a
college education
remains an
affordable choice
for most families.
Armed with the
information
detailed in this
comprehensive
book you will be
privy to over 2,200
programs that
offer scholarships,
internships, or
loans to more than
1.7 million
students each
year. These are
scholarships,
grants, and loan
programs that you
have never heard

of for example:
The Millennium
Scholarship Offers
$10,000 to
students who have
lived in Nevada for
at least two years
before they
graduate from
high school. State-
funded by
Nevada's portion
of the lawsuit
settlement against
national tobacco
companies. Or
Patrick Kerr
Skateboard
Scholarship One
$5,000 and three
$1,000
scholarships to
students who
promote
skateboarding.
Created by a
Philadelphia
mother after her
15-year-old son
was killed while

skateboarding. Are
you tall ? Then
apply for the Tall
Clubs International
Scholarship,
Males 6'2" or taller
and females 5'10"
or higher qualify
for a $1000.00
scholarship. In
addition to
scholarships and
grants you will
learn hundreds of
innovative ways to
slash your college
cost including:
calculating your
college budget,
Ways to Reduce
your college
budget, buy your
text books &
supplies cheap,
Earn college credit
on an accelerated
basis, CLEP, Earn
college credit
outside the
traditional
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classroom, Make
use of payment
alternatives, Tax
credits, Combine
higher education
and course-related
employment,
National and
community
service, Tuition
prepayment plans,
Federal Funds,
State Aid, credit
card use, Private
Sector Aid,
College Funds.
How to apply for
loans, grants and
scholarships,
Preparing the
financial Aid
Packages, Saving
for college,
retirement funds,
what to do when
you are parents
are divorced,
getting awards,
Private
Scholarships, The

Military, National
Service, working
while going to
school,
inexpensive dating
ideas, medical &
dental coverage,
your car, your cell
phone, your
computer, your
dorm room, spring
break,
entertainment,
transportation.
Maybe saving
money to you
does not matter,
perhaps you won
the lottery, but if
you want to learn
hundreds of
innovative ways to
save thousands
on your college
costs than this
book is for you.
Internet Is a Gold
Mine for Those
Who Sell Digital
Products and

Services ! (Rigid
Cover Version):
This Book Will
Show You How To
Start An Online
Busin Oxford
University Press
The 5th edition of
the best-selling
communicatively
based text for
beginning Russian
is enhanced by a
greater focus on
contemporary
culture and
simplified, visual
grammar
explanations that
will better engage
your students.
Golosa:A Basic
Course in Russian,
strikes a true
balance between
communication and
structure. It takes a
contemporary
approach to
language learning
by focusing on the
development of
functional
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competence in the
four skills (listening,
speaking, reading,
and writing), as well
as the expansion of
cultural knowledge.
It also provides
comprehensive
explanations of
Russian grammar
along with the
structural practice
students need to
build accuracy.
Golosa is divided
into two books
(Book 1 & Book 2)
of ten units each.
The units are
organised
thematically, and
each unit contains
dialogs, texts,
exercises, and other
material designed to
enable students to
read, speak, and
write about the
topic, as well as to
understand simple
conversations. The
systematic grammar
explanations and

exercises enable
students to develop
a conceptual
understanding and
partial control of all
basic Russian
structures. This
strong structural
base enables
students to
accomplish the
linguistic tasks and
prepares them for
further study of the
language. The full
text downloaded to
your computer With
eBooks you can:
search for key
concepts, words
and phrases make
highlights and notes
as you study share
your notes with
friends eBooks are
downloaded to your
computer and
accessible either
offline through the
Bookshelf (available
as a free
download),
available online and

also via the iPad and
Android apps. Upon
purchase, you'll
gain instant access
to this eBook. Time
limit The eBooks
products do not
have an expiry date.
You will continue to
access your digital
ebook products
whilst you have
your Bookshelf
installed.
International
Entrepreneurshi
p in the Arts Curl
Up Press via
PublishDrive
Do you want to
sell more books
and reach more
readers? Do you
want to discover
how to build an
author career for
the long-term as
well as spike
your book sales
right now? If you
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don’t know much
about marketing,
don’t worry. We
all start with
nothing. I’m
Joanna Penn
and back in
2008, I had no
book sales, no
audience, no
website, no
social media, no
podcast, no
email list. No
nothing. Now I’m
a New York
Times and USA
Today
bestselling
author of thrillers
and non-fiction.
My books have
sold over
600,000 copies
in 162 countries,
and I’m an
award-winning
creative

entrepreneur and
international
speaker, making
a multi-six-figure
income with my
writing. Learning
how to market
my books and
my personal
brand changed
my life. Yes, you
need to write an
awesome book,
but you also
need to know
how to get it in
front of the right
readers. How to
Market a Book is
for authors who
want to sell more
books, but it's
also for those
writers who want
to think like an
entrepreneur and
build a long-term
income. It's for

traditionally
published
authors who
want to take
control of their
future, and for
self-published
authors who
want to jump-
start a career.
There are short-
term tactics for
those who want
to boost
immediate sales,
but the focus of
the book is more
about instilling
values and
marketing
principles that
will help your
long-term career
as a writer. It's
also about going
beyond just the
book, because
these methods
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can take you from
being an author
into making
money from
other products,
professional
speaking, and
creating
opportunities that
you can't even
imagine yet. In
this completely
updated Third
Edition, you’ll
discover: Part 1:
Marketing
Principles Book
marketing myths,
how
discoverability
works, and the
polarities of
marketing that
will determine
what you choose
to implement
Part 2: Your
Book

Fundamentals
Prerequisites for
success, how to
optimise your
book for online
sales, categories
and keywords,
exclusivity,
pricing and use
of free, box-sets
and bundling,
and writing
series Part 3: No
Platform
Needed. Short-
term Marketing
How to get
customer
reviews and find
book bloggers,
paid advertising
with email blasts,
paid advertising
with Facebook,
Amazon Ads and
ad stacking,
algorithm
hacking, big

data, and
production speed
Part 4: Your
Author Platform.
Long-term
Marketing
Building an
author brand,
author website,
list-building and
email marketing,
content
marketing,
blogging, audio
and podcasting,
video and book
trailers, social
networking,
professional
speaking,
marketing
audiobooks, PR
and publicity, TV,
radio and
traditional media
Part 5:
Launching Your
Book Why
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launching is
different for indie
authors, soft
launch, launch
spikes, post-
launch, how to
relaunch backlist
books. Includes
an example book
marketing
strategy and
launch plan
checklist.
The Economics of
the Publishing
and Information
Industries
Thomas Kaye
eBay, Amazon,
Etsy, & Fiverr So
many choices
How do you
decide? Which
site is right for
your online
business? Many
books promise to
share the secrets
to getting wealthy

selling online. They
tell you to sell this
or that product, or
to try this top
secret listing
method, or to sign
up for this course.
But, that's all they
are - promises.
Sell It Online is
different. It's
written by a real
eBay Power Seller
and Top Rated
Seller. One who's
been selling on
eBay and Amazon
for over fifteen
years. Most
importantly, Sell It
Online doesn't
make any crazy
promises that
you'll make a
million dollars
overnight selling
on any of these
sites. It's not going
to happen. It also
doesn't tell you

that you can make
three thousand
dollars a month
following my
method, because
those kinds of
promises don't
make sense.
Anyone can make
money selling
online. But, you
aren't going to
make a fortune
following someone
else's plan.
Museum and
Gallery Publishing
Springer Science &
Business Media
A memoir of the
used book
business in Iowa
City, Iowa,
UNESCO's "City of
Literature."
A Quick Start
Guide to Online
Selling
Spaulding
House
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Introducing...
Essentials of
Investments, 9th
Global Edition,
by Zvi Bodie,
Alex Kane and
Alan J. Marcus.
We are pleased
to present this
Global Edition,
which has been
developed
specifically to
meet the needs
of international
Investment
students. A
market leader in
the field, this text
emphasizes
asset allocation
while presenting
the practical
applications of
investment
theory without
unnecessary
mathematical

detail. The ninth
edition includes
new coverage on
the roots and
fallout from the
recent financial
crisis and
provides
increased
content on the
changes in
market structure
and trading
technology.
Enhancements
to this new
Global Edition
include: - New
‘On the market
front’ boxes
highlight
important
investment
concepts in real
world situations
across the globe,
to promote
student thinking

without taking a
full case study
approach. Topics
include short-
selling in Europe
& Asia, credit
default swaps
and the debt
crisis in Greece
and include
examples from
Commerzbank,
JP Morgan,
Facebook, Coca-
Cola, Santander,
The European
Energy
Exchange, plus
many more! -
Revised worked
examples
illustrate
problems using
both real and
fictional
scenarios from
across the world
to help students
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develop their
problem solving
skills. Regional
examples include
Hutchinson
Whampoa (Asia),
The Emirates
Group (The
Middle East) and
KLM Royal
Dutch Airlines
(The
Netherlands). -
Revised end-of
chapter material
includes brand
new global
questions and
global internet
exercises that
feature
currencies,
companies and
scenarios from
Europe, Middle
East, Africa and
Asia to increase
engagement for

international
students. -
Global Edition of
Connect Plus
Finance,
McGraw-Hill’s
web-based
assignment and
assessment
platform with
eBook access,
helps students
learn faster,
study more
efficiently, and
retain more
knowledge. This
Global Edition
has been
adapted to meet
the needs of
courses outside
of the United
States and does
not align with the
instructor and
student
resources

available with the
US edition.
Learn How To
Write Books That
You Will Be Proud
To Sell Booktango
This new almanac
will be your ready-
reference guide to
the E-Commerce &
Internet Business
worldwide! In one c
arefully-researched
volume, you'll get
all of the data you
need on E-
Commerce &
Internet Industries,
including: complete
E-Commerce
statistics and
trends; Internet
research and
development;
Internet growth
companies; online
services and
markets; bricks &
clicks and other
online retailing
strategies;
emerging e-
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commerce
technologies;
Internet and World
Wide Web usage
trends; PLUS, in-
depth profiles of
over 400 E-
Commerce &
Internet companies:
our own unique list
of companies that
are the leaders in
this field. Here you'll
find complete
profiles of the hot
companies that are
making news today,
the largest, most
successful
corporations in all
facets of the E-
Commerce
Business, from
online retailers, to
manufacturers of
software and
equipment for
Internet
communications, to
Internet services
providers and much
more. Our corporate
profiles include

executive contacts,
growth plans,
financial records,
address, phone,
fax, and much
more. This
innovative book
offers unique
information, all
indexed and cross-
indexed. Our
industry analysis
section covers
business to
consumer, business
to business, online
financial services,
and technologies as
well as Internet
access and usage
trends. The book
includes numerous
statistical tables
covering such
topics as e-
commerce
revenues, access
trends, global
Internet users, etc.
Purchasers of either
the book or PDF
version can receive
a free copy of the

company profiles
database on CD-
ROM, enabling key
word search and
export of key
information,
addresses, phone
numbers and
executive names
with titles for every
company profiled.
Global Poverty
Alleviation: A
Case Book
AuthorHouse
A much-
anticipated new
edition of this
acclaimed work
on intellectual
property (IP) in
its global
context. With
intelligent and
insightful
coverage of IP
law from
international and
comparative
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perspectives this
second edition
has been
thoroughly
revised and
expanded. This
unique textbook
presents the
main IP rights,
identifying their
basic features
and tracing their
evolution up to
the present day
by reference to
statutes, cases
and international
treaties.
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